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I am representing federally licensed firearm dealers in oregon.  

And i strongly oppose hb3076 

 

this bill puts undue stress and expenses on firearm retailers that are law abiding both 

federally and state compliant. already get inspected from atf annualy. We report 

multiple sales of 2 or more handguns to atf and local law enforcement which is 

required.we already have federal firearms license, federal tax license, state buisness 

license and city licensing and permits. the state is asking us to continue to provide 

safe and effective screening by conducting backround checks on all sales like we 

have since 1989 which are handled by oregon state police to make sure that 

criminals are not receiving firearms and straw purchases dont happen but at the 

same time the state wants to charge all these fees and implement all these absurd 

requirements  

 

These are just a few I was able to jot down  

 

 5 years of video and audio do you what that will cost?  

 

 All FFLs will be forced to have 24/7 live video and audio recording in their 

buisnesses whether they are brick and mortar or home based. Also including severe 

security measures on all doors and windows regardless of where firearms are kept 

 

Mandatory annual reporting if all acquisition and disposition records allowing the 

state to create a registry which clearly violates the firearm owners protection act and 

the brady bill 

 

Mandatory extensive and expensive fbi level backround checks on all employees 

which employees are already required to pass a osp backround check as it is.  

 

Who is going to complete backround checks after the state runs most of the ffls into 

the ground because they can't afford to comply with this ridiculous bills requirements  

 

 


